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       ‘Life in all its Fullness’ 

 

Dear Families 

There is a lot of talk in the news about schools and how and when they will reopen. At this 

time, we are all awaiting the announcement of the governments, road map to easing 

lockdown. Whatever is announced it is clear that this will be a step-by-step, phased 

approach, based on safety and well-being for all. In the meanwhile, we will continue to 

provide different ways to support learning at home, but as I said last week, please do not 

put yourself under too much pressure in regards to home learning. Do not feel you have to 

do everything, do what is best for you and your family. 

The teachers have loved hearing from those of you in classes 2-10 through 2email and in 

class 1 through their email class1photos@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk . If you have not yet had 

a chance to email, there is further guidance on how to do this in the learning at home, 

keeping in touch with your teachers section of the website. https://www.st-

paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/keeping-in-touch-with-teachers/69904 

School Website  

 Please continue to use the individual class pages for your child which is in the 
‘Classes’ section. 

 The Learning at Home section continues to grow. The ‘Worship with Emma’, has 
been added to.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bnuXMsspmWg&feature=youtu.be 

 There is a new section that has been added: Meals, Baking and Cooking, which 
includes some useful information from Tameside Children’s Nutrition Team and 
some simple baking recipes!  

 The information mentioned last week on writing at home, activities for home 
learning, keeping in touch with your teachers, supporting SEND at home and 
Tameside Parenting Support is still there for you to access.  

 If you have not had a chance to look at our well-being section yet, there is also lot of 
useful information here https://www.st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk/page/well-
being/67246 There is also some information about bereavement and isolation 
support. 
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       ‘Life in all its Fullness’ 

 

This Friday, is the 75th anniversary of VE Day. Tameside Cultural Services Team have 

provided some lovely suggestions for how this can be celebrated at home. From learning 

Tameside’s bespoke, ‘Dance for Victory’ routine to hosting an at home tea party for your 

household. If you want to find out more about this visit: 

https://www.tameside.gov.uk/Newsroom/Celebrate-VE-Day-at-home Cultural services are 

asking if you share photos on twitter to use the hashtag #TamesideVE75 

Next week, would have been the time of SATs for our Year 6 and children across the 

country. Our children had been working so hard in preparation for them and we are sorry 

that you will not get the chance to shine in them.  

If you are not following us on twitter, you can join us on @paul_primary  

All of us at St Paul’s are thinking of you all. Stay safe and we hope you and your family are 

staying well.  

Yours Sincerely  

Mr S Wright  
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